
Dear Travel Partner,  

 

All passengers traveling from the UK during the intervening period of 8th-30th January 2021 

shall be subjected to the following: 

 

 All passengers should submit a self-declaration form on the online portal 

(www.newdelhiairport.in) at least 72 hours before the scheduled travel. 

 All passengers arriving from the UK should be carrying a negative RT-PCR test report 

for which the test should have been conducted within 72 hours prior to undertaking the 

journey. The same should also be uploaded on the online portal 

(www.newdelhiairport.in). 

 All passengers arriving from the UKin all international flights would be mandatorily 

subjected to a self-paid RT-PCR test on arrival at the Indian airports concerned (port of 

entry).  

Please let us know if you have any queries. 
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